
Postgraduate Certificate in 
Education (international) - PGCEi 

Friday 10 January 2025

4pm (for approximately one hour)

Austin Room

Braeburn School

Gitanga Road,

Lavington, Nairobi 00100

Studying with the University of Nottingham

Information session led by Colin Morley, 

University of Nottingham – PGCEi East Africa cohort tutor

Meet current PGCEi students and alumni. Light refreshments provided.

This session will cover the:

▪ benefits of studying a PGCEi

▪ course structure and how you will learn

- the face-to-face induction in Nairobi

- flexible online learning with tutor support

For those wanting to apply for PGCEi East Africa starting in July 2025.

Please register 

your attendance. 

Scan QR code 

or go to: 

bit.ly/4fGvyFl
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